CITY OF SAN ANTONIO
HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
INTERDEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

TO: Brandon Smith, Office of the City Clerk

FROM: Lori Steward, Human Resources Director %

SUBJECT: Fire Fighters’ and Police Officers’ Civil Service Commission
Appointment

DATE: July 13,2016

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 143, of the Texas Local Government Code,
the City Manager has made the following appointment to the Fire Fighters’ and Police
Officers’ Civil Service Commission:

® Ms. Adelita Cavada is appointed for her first full term as Commissioner. Ms.
Cavada is replacing Mr. Ruben Torres on the Commission. Her term will run
August 4, 2016 through December 19, 2018.

Please include an item on the August 4™ City Council Agenda for City Council action to
confirm the above.



